

THANK YOU SO MUCH FROM WCIECA!

Dear Ron,

Thank you so much for helping the WCIECA <u>Erosion Control Specifying Practices and Products</u>

— <u>A Practical Approach</u> Workshop (May 22 - City of Industry, CA.) come to successful fruition!

Your efforts in speaking and sharing your knowledge of "Hydromulches" were greatly appreciated.

It is so wonderful to have active professionals like yourself who are willing to share their knowledge and time with their peers.



Sincerely, Lantlei Drinkhurst Cyndi Brinkhurst



WCIECA Administrator since 2008

WC-IECA

P.O. Box 474 Cedar Ridge, CA 95924 (530) 272-2407

Email: WesternChapter@gmail.com Website: wcieca.org